
HOLY INNOCENTS PARISH 
òWE GATHER TO PRAISE, TO BLESS AND TO PROCLAIM.ó 

431 BEDFORD ROAD, PLEASANTVILLE, NY 

JULY 29, 2018 

PARISH STAFF 
Fr. Hugh L. Burns, OP, Pastor 

Fr. Frank Sutman, OP,   Parochial Vicar 
Sr. Donna Kelly, CND, Pastoral Associate, Fr. Gregory Doherty, OP (In Residence) 

Maria Lamorgese 769-3297, x1     Director of Religious Education 
Joe DeSanctis 514-8731  Music Director 
Loretta Hotter 769-0025 Sacristan 
Eileen Bruehl  769-0025 x11    Parish Coordinator 
Thomas Conaty 769-0025 x30  Youth Minister 
Barbara Mackin 769-0025 x22 Business Manager 
AFortino@hiparish.org 769-0025x10 Bulletin 

MASS SCHEDULE 
          Saturday: 5:15pm 
          Sunday: тΥолŀƳΣ фΥллŀƳ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƘƻƛǊΣ ммŀƳ ŀƴŘ рΥмрǇƳ 
          Daily:       7:00am Monday-Friday, 8:30am Saturday  
                            

 Our Lady of Pompeii, Saratoga Avenue, Sunday: 10:00am 

Mosaic Floor ñ Church of the Multiplication  

Tabgha, Capernaum, Israel  
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7/28ðEvening Vigil  
 5:15 Rocco Zacarolli 
7/29ð17TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
  7:30 Our Parishioners 
 9:00 Elizabeth Santagate 
 10:00 (OLP) Louis Salottolo 
 11:00 Gildo and Josephine Fiorile 
 5:15 Adrienne T. Bill® (Birthday) 
7/30ðMonday, Weekday 
 7:00 Sue Placona 

7/31ðTuesday, Weekday 
 7:00 Intentions of Fr. Dan Davies, OP 

8/1ðWednesday, Saint Alphonsus Liguori, Bishop and 
Doctor of the Church 
 7:00 Jeanne St. Pierre 
8/2ðThursday, Weekday 
 7:00 Peggy Collins   

8/3ðFirst Friday, Weekday 
 7:00 Laurette Baillargeon   

8/4ðFirst Saturday, Saint John Vianney, Priest 
 8:30 Gjon Krasnici 

8/4ðEvening Vigil  
 5:15 Robert Iovino 
8/5ð18TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
  7:30 Our Parishioners 
 9:00 Alex and Mario Miranda 
 10:00 (OLP) Salvatore Talio 
 11:00 Elizabeth McGrath 
 5:15 Deceased of the Palmiotto Family 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

The Sanctuary Lamp  
at Holy Innocents Church burns 
In Memory of Robert Iovino  

 
The Sanctuary Lamp  

at Our Lady of Pompeii burns 
In Memory of Michael Flanagan  

2018 
FINANCE CORNER 

 

       Regular       Maintenance  
 

July 1    $  6,182.44 
July 8    $  7,006.91         $ 1,855.00 
July 15    $  5,745.00 
July 22    $  5,926.35 
Propagation 
Of Faith    $  3,001.00 

 

Please pray for the safety of our men and 
women in the military, especially those who are 
serving overseas. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jimmy Fleming, Joyce Scholz, Deborah Migliorini, 
Antonio Soto, Betty Burns, Mary Renna,  Barbara  
Walters, Juan Portillo, Jacques Padawer, Kathy FioRito, 
Bonnie Proudian, Jeanne Cibirka,  Lucia  Carlucci, 
Jennifer Schneider, Elsie Vernon, Richard and Maryann 
Colucci, Maria Provenzano, Joseph Drago, Gabrielle 
Sanchez, Olivia Bendus,  Linda Iorizzo, Judy Chriss, 
Jane Chitty, Jean  Balzone,  Bernadette  Harris, Angela  
Lynch, Beth Frankoviac, Robert Sarro, Irene Ramirez, 
Nate Smith, Matthew Ryan Taylor, Nicholas Torres, 
Cathy Policastro, Mary Bachmann, Stephen Mercatili,  
Ray Aldes, Cissy Patane, Arthur Woods, Hernan 
Rebagliati, Bridget Tidd, Helen Burton, Sean Murphy, 
Kathleen Shortall, Baby George Driscoll, Michael Garris, 
Kevin Keane,  Barbara Brady, Gavin Brady, Tara 
Morstatt, Emma Murphy, Gina Linss, Jackie Mastrolillo, 
Brendan Lennon, Claudia Brooks, Lil DeCarlo, Gidget 
Jimenez, Nicholas Kochek, Brian Egitto, Walter Morris, 
Anna Hutchinson, Kathy McCann, Mary Sheehan, 
Joseph DeSanctis (father of Joe DeSanctis), Bobby 
Murphy, Kevin Lange, Rebecca Conroy, Marie Silviotti, 
Joseph Donato, Chris Grammas, Timothy Stanton, 
Hailee Kalle, Christine Brown, Matthew Mancuso, Jim 
OôConnell 

Readings for the Week 
 
Sunday:  2 Kgs 4:42-44; Eph 4:1-6; Jn 6:1-15 
Monday:  Jer 13:1-11; Mt 13:31-35 
Tuesday:  Jer 14:17-22; Mt 13:36-43 
Wednesday:  Jer 15:10, 16-21; Mt 13:44-46 
Thursday:  Jer 18:1-6; Mt 13:47-53 
First Friday:  Jer 26:1-9; Mt 13:54-58 
First Saturday:  Jer 26:11-16, 24; Mt 14:1-12 

 
 
 

We recently welcomed into the family of God and our 
parish family: 

 

Adriana Rose Novello  
Emerson Sally -Ann Rose  

Lucy Grace Szuhany  
 

Congratulations to the parents and sponsors! 
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Pastorôs Poetry Post-Its  
 

ñLoves and Fishesò 

 

This is not 

the age of information. 
 

This is not 

the age of information. 
 

Forget the news, 

and blurred screen. 
 

This is the time 

of loaves 

and fishes. 
 

People are hungry 

and one good word is bread 

for a thousand. 

 

David Whyte (b.1955) 
PLEASANTVILLE ECUMENICAL  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
 

Emanuel Lutheran Church  
197 Manville Road  

 
August 6 -10th,   9:00 am ï Noon  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Concert on Thursday, August 9th at 7:00pm 
For children entering Kindergartenð8th grade 

Nursery & Pre-K available for children of volunteers 
 

To register please visit:  pvillevbs.org  

ñ25th & 50thò WEDDING ANNIVERSARY  
CELEBRATION  

 
Holy Innocents is planning a celebration on 
Sunday, October 7th for those parishioners 
who are celebrating their 25th or 50th 
Wedding Anniversary during 2018. 
Participants will be recognized at the 11am 

Mass followed by a reception in our Social Hall.  If you 
are celebrating either Wedding Anniversary this year, 
please register with the parish office by calling 769-0025. 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP 
FOR PARENTS 

 

A need has been identified in our parish for a 
Bereavement Support Group for Parents whose child has 
died. We are considering starting a group in September. 
If you are interested in being a part of this group, please 
get in touch with Christine Empey (home phone 914-741-
5896; cell 914-948-3771). Be prepared to give her your 
name, phone number and e-mail address so that we can 
contact you with further information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The Rosary Altar Society of Holy Innocents are a group 
of ladies who meet bi-monthly (the first Sunday of that 
month) at Our Lady of Pompeii Chapel after the                                        
10:00am Mass. Please join us at our next meeting on 
Sunday, August 5th after the 10:00am Mass at OLP 
Chapel.  

 
 
 
 
 

Peanut Butter, Jelly, Jello, Pasta, Pasta Sauce,  
Brown Rice, Crackers, Cereal, Canned Soup,  

Canned Veggies, Canned Corn 
 

Please check expiration dates. 
We are very grateful for your generosity. 

BE INFORMED 
 

July 29th:  Not on FORMED yet? Go to seas.formed.org. 
Click Register, then enter your name, email address and 
desired password. You are now registered to enjoy the 
free parish subscription which gives you 24/7 access to 
over 300 quality Catholic on line programs, 99+ movies, 
101+ audios, & 98+ EBooks. This week we remember St. 
Ignatius of Loyola, Priest, and Religious Founder.  Study: 
YDisciple: Called, Session 2: What is Discernment?  
Read: The Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius of Loyola.  
Also listen to: Discerning Hearts: Discernment of Spirits 
or Heroes of the Catholic Reformation.  

 

While traveling 
visit 

Masstimes.org 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS 
Our weekly bulletin is furnished to our parish  

without charge.  The advertisements that  
appear in the bulletin completely defray  

all publishing costs.     
We thank all our advertisers. 
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The Youth Group meets Sunday evenings at 6:15pm.  All 
9th-12th graders are invited to join the Youth Group The 
Youth Group Mass is held the 1st Sunday of the month at 
5:15pm  If you have any questions please contact:  
TomConaty@hiparish.org  

 
 
 
 
 

ñRevel in Summerò 
 

Dear God,  
let us revel in summer. 

Let us soak up the long days and warm sun. 
May our feet walk on sandy beaches 

and our heads rest on thick grass under blue skies. 
May we listen to and marvel at the singing of the birds 

and stop to watch blissful children at play. 
This summer, God, may our breathing slow and 

our hearts open. 
God help us to be present to all that is, so 
that we might best see all that might be. 

Amen. 
 

David Johnson 

 
 
 

Maria Lamorgese, Director 
Ph 914-769-3297 Ext. 1 
mlamorgese@hiparish.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 

This weekend and next Joe will be taking a much needed 
and deserved vacation.  The Music Ministry is blessed to 
have talented musician friends who can jump in and keep 
our liturgies filled with beautiful music.   
 
This week we welcome Scott Treibitz.  Scott is a pianist, 
composer, arranger and producer and received his 
Masters degree from the Mannes College of Music.  
Scott plays often in New York City and his B3 organ 
playing was featured in the very last episode of The 
Sopranos.    
 
Scott is a full-time piano and guitar teacher throughout 
the tri-state area.  He teaches adults and children and 
also works with students to prepare for and perform for 
NYSSMA.  If you are looking for a fabulous teacher, you 
can contact Scott via e-mail:  s.treibitz@att.net . 
 
In addition to his music, Scott and his wife are active fund
-raisers for a not-for-profit animal rescue organization. 
 
We have been fortunate to have Scott fill in for us on 
various occasions over the past few years and are very 
grateful that he is here with us this weekend. 

 
Please join us in making Scott feel welcome in our 
parish! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ñArt gives our heart and mind a place to create, 

permission to express outside of our  
grieving bodies.ò 

 
ñArt Healing Griefò Workshop, sponsored by the St. 
Augustine Bereavement Support Group Program, 
Wednesday, August 1st from 7-9pm at the St. Augustine 
Parish Hall, 2nd Floor.  Caitlin Steward, BFA, a graduate 
student at Pratt Institute and Washington University in St. 
Louis will facilitate the workshop.  Express your grief on 
canvas while painting in acrylics in a safe space.  A fee 
of $20 for art supplies must be paid in advance.   
  

To register, contact Gae Savino, LCSW, CT at:  
ghsavino@aol.com or 914-391-5966. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RCIA PROGRAM  
ST. THERESAôS BRIARCLIFF 

If you or someone you know is interested in learning 
more about becoming Catholic and/or completing their 
sacraments of initiation, please contact Kevin at (914) 
923-3286 or email:  
 

sttheresareled@optonline.net  



#490 Page5 

 

               TIMOTHY CARDINAL DOLAN  
 

June 29, 2018 
Solemnity of Saints Peter and Paul 

 
 

 
Dear friends in the Lord: 
 
I write to you on a matter of serious pastoral, moral and humanitarian concern to our Church, and to me 
personally:  the forced separation of children from their parents. 
 
A week ago on Friday, I visited some of these children ð now, for the time being, living safely in the former 
convent of a Bronx parish and being well cared for by one of our Catholic Charities agencies.  My reason:  to bring 
the love of Jesus Christ and the solidarity of his Church to these children, who must deal with the chaos and 
trauma of have been taken away from their parents. 
 
It was heart-wrenching to see these children without their parents, and heartwarming to meet the compassionate 
and competent professionals who are providing for them and see the good care they are receiving.  I thank God 
for that.  I brought each a cross blessed by Pope Francis and invited them to Mass at St. Patrickôs Cathedral. 
 
Yesterday I visited the Catholic Charities Immigration Center in downtown Manhattan where other services ð 
legal, English classes, civics, and social services ð are being provided to immigrant children, adults, and families.  
I visited a classroom where eight children were receiving instruction on their legal situation and rights.  The 
expertise of the legal services of Catholic Charities is particularly essential at this time,  and within the past 
five years has been provided to more than 10,000 unaccompanied minor children and their families, long before 
the newly created current crisis of separated children.  It is a reminder that the Catholic Church has often been on 
the scene long before the media and others find an issue topical. 
 
I want to also let you know that a week ago, at my request, a small delegation of priests, religious, and laity from 
the archdiocese went to McAllen, Texas, on a interfaith mission of prayer, support, and solidarity to those suffering 
from recent shifts in immigration enforcement policies.  I am grateful that Msgr. Kevin Sullivan, Fr. Eric Cruz, 
Fr. Esteban Sanchez, Sr. Carol Barnes, SC, and Luz Tavarez visited with the children and families at a 
Catholic Charities respite center a few miles from the border and were an important sign of our 
accompaniment in a time of anxiety and pain.  Our Catholic Church is always there! 
 
My concern and involvement in this crisis is as a pastor, not a politician.   I am not an expert on the 
intricacies of legislation, executive orders, and policies that seemingly change from day to day.  But I do know 
policies that take children away from their families on one pretext or another are both un-biblical and un-American.  
I also know that damage once done will take much effort over time to undo and heal.  We must be vigilant and 
attentive to ensure the right response.  There will be updates on this situation, how the Church is responding, and 
ways that you might help on the Catholic Charities website .                                                        
 
This archdiocese has long been a welcoming mother to immigrant children who seek New York as their new 
home.  As I visit the parishes and schools in every one of the 10 counties, I see that spirit of welcoming still alive 
and well and witness the faith and vibrancy of immigrants to our Church and communities.  May we always be so! 
 
I ask your prayers for the families who are torn apart, especially for the separated children, and for those 
faithfully serving the children and families suffering in this crisis.  I ask your prayers for our Church and our 
nation that we might faithfully live up to the best of our values. 
 

Faithfully in Christ, 
 

Timothy Michael Cardinal Dolan 

Archbishop of New York 
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SAVE THE DATE 
OUR LADY OF POMPEII 

CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION 
Sunday, September 23, 2018 

Mass at 10:00 a.m. 
Rosary Procession immediately following Mass 

Food & Activities after Procession & Benediction 

SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
July 29, 2018  

 
 
First Reading: II Kings 4:42 -44 
A man brought twenty loaves of bread to Elisha the prophet, who told his servant to distribute it to the people. The 
servant asked how he could offer twenty loaves to one hundred people. Elisha replied that God had said, ñThey 
shall eat and there shall be some left over.ò After all the people had eaten, there was bread left over as God had 
said. 
 
Second Reading: Ephesians 4:1 -6 
Paul implores the Ephesians to live a life worthy of their calling by preserving unity among all of Christôs followers. 
He reminds them that there is one body, one Spirit, and one God who works through all people. 
 
Gospel: John 6:1 -15 
Jesus fed a crowd of five thousand people with five loaves of bread and a couple of dried fish. After everyone pre-
sent had enough to eat, twelve baskets of leftover bread were collected. Jesus then realized the people would want 
to make him king so he fled alone. 
 
 

 

 


